
Dear Students, Parents and Guardians, 

After the half-term break, Piano tuition will once again be available at St. Clare’s. Sessions are open 
to all ages and abilities. Whether you’ve already performed a Chopin Piano Sonata to the whole 
school or you’re playing along with Dua Lipa YouTube videos or a DIY Piano app at home, 
instrumental lessons will help you develop as a pianist and musician. 

I am an experienced piano teacher and music educator, taking an holistic approach to piano 
teaching — developing students’ skills as a musician, and not just a pianist. As a freelance musician I 
work across many genres, from orchestral and film music to musical theatre and pop. This is 
reflected in my approach to teaching, offering students the opportunity to study all genres of piano 
playing, and to be examined in that style with boards including ABRSM (Piano, Music Theory & Jazz), 
LSM (Piano) and Rockschool (Piano, Keyboard & Music Theory). 

As well as Piano, I also offer tuition in other areas of music and music technology. 

If you would like further information on piano and music lessons, or are interested in taking up or 
continuing lessons in November, please e-mail me at nathan@nathanjonesmusic.co.uk. 
Alternatively, please complete the form below and return it to Mrs Layland, and I will be in touch 
with further information. 

Yours faithfully, 
Mr Nathan Jones 
Piano Teacher, St. Clare’s School 

I would like my child to begin/continue piano lessons. 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________________________  Age: __________ 

Parent/Guardian Phone or E-Mail: ____________________________________________________ 

Current Ability: BEGINNER / INTERMEDIATE / ADVANCED    Date: _______________________
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